
 
 

The Mission of the Oshkosh Police Department is to promote public safety and to enhance the 
 quality of life in our community through innovative policing and community partnerships 

 

    

 
      

     

    

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

OSHKOSH POLICE DEPARTMENT 

________________________________________ 
 

Date:   10/11/2019  
Time:  3:00 AM 

Contact:  Officer Kate Mann 
  Public Affairs/ Crime Prevention  

  (920)236-5742 
Subject:   Death Investigation of Two Adults 
 

 
OSHKOSH, WI (October 11, 2019): The Oshkosh Police Department is investigating 
two deaths that occurred in the 200 Block of E Tennessee Avenue in the City of 
Oshkosh. 
 
On 10/10/2019 at approximately 10:43 PM, officers were dispatched to a weapons 
complaint in the 200 Block of E Tennessee Avenue. Upon further investigation, an 
adult male and an adult female were located inside of a residence, both deceased. 
These two individuals were known to each other and this is an isolated incident. 
The public is not in any danger. The 200 Block of E Tennessee Avenue will be 
closed to traffic as we continue the investigation. 
 
 
If anyone has any information regarding this incident, they are encouraged to 
contact the Oshkosh Police Department at 920-236-5700. 
 
 
If you have information about this incident, but wish to remain anonymous, please 
contact the Winnebago County Crime Stoppers at (920) 231-8477; or add the free 
P3 App to your Apple or Android phone and add a tip; or go to 
www.winnebagocrimestoppers.org to submit a text tip.  If your tip leads to an 
arrest, you may be eligible for a cash reward.  
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